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26th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Friday 14th October, we have our Harvest Assembly (for children only) and we are asking for 
donations to the Hart Food Bank. The food bank helps individuals and families through the 
provision of emergency food supplies that have been kindly donated by people in the community. 
 
Please can you donate an item of dried or tinned food from the list below and send your child to 
school with the item on Friday 14th October (not before). Please can you also check ‘Best Before’ 
dates. Unfortunately they cannot accept fresh or perishable food as they have nowhere to store it.  
 

 Tinned Fruit 

 Tinned Soup 

 Tinned Vegetables 

 Tinned Potatoes 

 Tinned Pulses 

 Tea Bags 

 Coffee 

 Long Life Juice 

 Cooking Sauces 

 Rice 

 
Thank you for your support. 
 

 
 
Janette Teague 
Headteacher 

 

 


